05™ March 2024

Capitaine Wallis 408 Delay in Auckland

Dear Valued Customer,

We regret to announce that “Capitaine Wallis” Voy 408 departure from Auckland has been delayed.
She requires urgent maintenance and repair work and cannot sail until these works have been
completed.

While a definitive timeline for the completion of repairs is still to be determined, tentatively she will
depart Auckland between the 10" and 12" of March. We will provide further updates later this week.

Vessel Noumea Lautoka Suva Santo | Port Vila

(ETA) Luganville

Capitaine Wallis 408 15-Mar | 21-Mar | 22-Mar | 27-Mar | 29-Mar

We have looked at alternate vessel connections for cargo onboard and she is still the best connection
to Noumea and Vanuatu. We will continue to monitor the progress on her repairs and advise if there
are any changes.

Thank you for your continued support, should you have any further questions or queries please
contact your NPDL representative.

Sincerely,

NPDL
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